
THE CLEARING CORPORATION OF INDIA LTD. 
 

 

 

NOTIFICATION 
 

CCIL/OPS/SS/16/18 

 

Date: 4
th

 July 2016 

 

All Members 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Changes to the Bye-Laws and Securities Segment Regulations 

 

Members are hereby advised that necessary changes to the Bye- Laws and the Securities 

Segment Regulations have been made by the Company to include provisions pertaining 

to settlement of Demat trades, proposed settlement in Gilt Account and also for 

introduction of Default Fund in the segment. Further, the Bye- Laws have also been 

amended in line with the recent Payment and Settlement Systems (Amendment) Act, 

2015. 

 

We append the changes to the Regulations of the Securities Segment as Annexure. The 

updated Bye-Laws and Securities Segment Regulations are made available on our 

website (www.ccilindia.com) underMembership section. 

 

We advise that the changes to the Bye-Laws and Securities Segment Regulations shall 

come into effect as on 5
th

 August 2016. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

For The Clearing Corporation of India Ltd., 

 

 

 

Sd/- 

 

Managing Director 

 

 

  

 


